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Kettering Borough Council

Bowling Green Road

Kettering
Northamptonshire
NN15 70X
Kiran Gill
Southfield School
Lewis Road
Kettering
NN15 6HE
4t May 2017
Dear Sir/Madam,

| am sending this letter regarding the socials that have been held at Bar7 in the past.

When | was head of the Southfield School Council we held 3 sacials in the last year at the
club and it was very beneficial for our council in terms of raising money for our school and
as a fun social event for our students in year 11 and the sixth form.

I can understand why there were concerns after the recent public soclai, but I feel as though
schools like my own and others would be impacted negatively if these weren't allowed to
carry on. We've always had a limited number of people allowed into the event when we've
held one and so they haven't got out of hand. The students had fun and didn't feel unsafe

during our events.

Thank you for your time taken in reading this and | hope it can help with your.decision.

Yours faithfully,

-
Kiran Gill

Previous Head Girl



